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To celebrate World Environment Day, we learnt about our environment,  

plastic pollution, nature and two important activists, Greta Thunberg and Jane 

Goodall. 

I hope you all had a lovely half term and enjoyed the sunshine!  

Team FoG are excited for the final half term of the year! We have so 

many great plans for the children, so please do see the diary dates on 

this newsletter and the important dates letter sent before half term.  

 

A huge well done to the Year 3/4 children who took part in a cricket 

tournament on Thursday, with one team qualifying for the County Cricket 

Finals! Fantastic teamwork, sportsmanship and  

resilience shown by all! I am very proud of them.  



 
 

 

 

Bill’s thought for the week 

We're into the final term of the year and as a result are beginning to prepare for the  

changes that are on the horizon. This term in Collective Worship we are going to think 

about transition and how, although it can at some points make us feel anxious, when we 

remember God is with us on our journey, the change doesn't have to be so daunting. At 

the end of this half-term, there will be members of our FOG family who will be moving on 

to new schools, new year groups and new adventures. Perhaps as we sit at the start of 

this half-term you might like to reflect on what changes are imminent in your lives. How 

does that make you feel? Who do you have around you to talk to about it? Do you feel 

God is with you as you prepare to embark on the change? It's likely the next six weeks will 

fly by, I hope that means it's because we've had fun. Whatever change lies ahead for you, 

spend this half-term grounding yourself in the knowledge that however anxiety inducing that 

change may be, God is by your side as you face it.  

Magical Maths in Acorns! 

 

Conkers have been  

collecting flowers and 

putting them in a flower 

press. They will leave 

them there for a few 

weeks before revisiting 

them to see how they 

have changed.  



 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Our fantastic  

Year 3/4  

children who 

took part in 

the Cricket  

Tournament at 

Dunnington 

Cricket Ground 

this week. 

Ready, Steady, Read 

We are blown away by the amount 

of incredible books we have been 

able to buy from our Ready, 

Steady, Read challenge.  

We cannot thank you enough for 

supporting us! 

A huge thank you to 

Matthew from Audby 

Manor Farm and John 

for their support!  

Matthew’s farm provides 

fresh eggs which John 

then sells in the village. 

They have made a  

generous donation of 

£1000 from the egg sales 

which will be used to 

develop our Forest 

School. 



Dates for your diary 
 

W/C 12th June  - Year 1  
Phonics Screen this week. 

 
12th June - Year 5/6 Cricket Competition  

 
13th June - Class photographs. 

 
14th June -  Squirrels Parents’ Evening 
 

W/C 19th June - School Sports week. 
Sports Champion sponsorship form/

money to school. 
 

19th June - EYFS/KS1 RWI Parent  
Workshop, 3.45pm. Year 6 Bikeability 

(Group 1). 
 

20th June - Fitness Fun Day! Children 
wear sports clothes all day. 
 

21st June - Squirrels Parents’ Evening. 
Year 6 Bikeability (Group 2) 

 
22nd June - Reception New Starters 

meeting, 4pm, main hall. 
 

23rd June - Sports Champion Athlete in 
school (sponsored fitness circuit).  Year 

6 Bikeability (Group 3) 
 

Attendance awards 

 

Acorns  

 

 

Hedgehogs 

 

 

Squirrels 

 

 

Owls  

 

 

Foxes 

 

Our winning class is: 

 

 

 

 

92% 

97% 

96% 

91% 

95% 

We are looking  

forward to our  

summer fair! 

On Friday 7th  

July it is a  

non-uniform day 

for a tombola 

donation. 

Thank you in  

advance for your 

support. 


